BOROUGH OF CLAYTON WORK SESSION MEETING SEPTEMBER 10, 2020 – 6:30 PM MINUTES

Fireworks discussion – it was determined that the Firework's should be moved to June of 2021.

Councilman Saban asked about Halloween vs. Trunk or Treat? It will be discussed at the next meeting.

Councilman Saban also advised that a resident is requesting an Autistic Child sign for their street. Discussion took place regarding unwanted attention, solicitation targeted at them and the possible liability to the borough. The cost would be approximately \$280. Tim Scaffidi, Solicitor advised that they should put the request in writing and possible removal time if they move.

Mayor Bianco added that the "children at play" sign at the ball field needs to be changed.

Submitted by:

Christine Newcomb Municipal Clerk

Christine Dewrom